
OREGON CUSD 220 STUDENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT

The Oregon CUSD 220 Student Services Department will address the needs of all students
regarding academics, social-emotional wellness, and career and postsecondary planning.

Oregon Elementary School, Pre- K, – 3 Counselor: Krystal Stewart
Oregon Elementary School, 3 - 6 Social Worker: Josep Montanola
David L. Rahn, 7-8 Counselor: Joanna Cermak
Oregon High School, 9-12 Counselors: Shannon Cremeens and Jim Turffs

March 2021 Monthly Report

Oregon Elementary School

● Mrs. Stewart met with 48 students for individual sessions. She also facilitated 57 classroom lessons in Pre-K-2nd grade. The lessons in
March focused on diversity and respecting each other's differences. The lessons are also shared in the Google Classrooms for our students
who are learning remotely. Mrs. Stewart also had 3 meetings each for the 1st grade boys group and the group in Mrs. Costa’s room, these
groups are focusing on self-regulation and how our brain impacts our emotions. Mrs. Stewart had several parent meetings as well as
parent contacts  in March. She also attended the Student Services meeting, BSAT meeting, Leader in Me meetings, diversity meeting, book
club meeting, Jr. Kindergarten meetings, CPI quarterly meeting,  and the monthly staff meeting.

● Mr. Montanola met with 43 students several times for individual counseling. He also taught 30 SEL/ visualizing thinking. In addition, he
provided 101 individualized student work classroom interventions, and contacted 12 parents via phone call. Out of 22 remote learners, I
worked with 10 for SEL. He shared animation videos and questions having to do with altruism and perception.



David L. Rahn Junior High School
● Mrs. Cermak continued to meet with students virtually and in person and provided orientation for two new families.

● Meetings in March included IEP meetings, parent meetings, PLC, grade level teams, Leader in Me team, and 504 meeting.

● Worked on master schedule for 2021-22 with principal and special education staff.

● Completed preparations for IAR testing and Illinois Science Assessment.

Oregon High School
● Counselors finished up scheduling meetings with all students grades 8-11 for the 2021-2022 school year. Section numbers were reviewed

and courses determined for next school year. A draft of the master schedule was created.
● A Practice SAT test was offered to interested juniors on Wednesday, March 3rd.
● Ms. Cremeens attended IEP meetings.
● Mr. Turffs and Mrs. Spratt prepared for the April testing dates.

District Student Services
● The District Team met on March 9th to review services. The District Team will be using the ASCA Evaluation Tool to evaluate the program

later this semester.


